Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked:

1)            In each of the last 10 years, from 2007 – 2016, how many people under the age of 18 registered a marriage? (please provide information for each year separately)
2)            In each of the last 10 years, from 2007 – 2016, how many females under the age of 18 registered a marriage? (please provide information for each year separately)
3)            In each of the last 10 years, from 2007 – 2016, how many males under the age of 18 registered a marriage? (please provide information for each year separately)

Registration officers and anyone who acts on their behalf in carrying out statutory registration duties are outside the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Superintendent registrars and registrars are not a public authority as defined in the Act and, therefore, are not subject to its provisions. Data held by them is thus not subject to disclosure under the FOI Act.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

